Newent Runners donate
to Newent British Legion

Newent Runners Jonathan Miles, Richard Baldry
and Clive Jones with British Legion Chairman
Richard Balding (centre)

Newent Runners have made a very generous
donation of £500 to the Royal British Legion’s
GP 90 fund. As previously mentioned here the
GP 90 fund was set up to help members of the
local British Legion to take part in the Royal
British Legion’s biggest event in its history,
namely a tour of the WW1 battlefields and
cemeteries in order to mark 9o years since
the original Great Pilgrimage of 1928.

Newent Runners spokesman Jonathan Miles
said: ”We recognise the importance of this
event to our local British Legion Branch and are
honoured to be able to make this donation.”

- Written by Colin Thomas



